
 
 

Date: 2022-04-25  

   

FCC ID:XGB-K1AR 

 

 

To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Confidentiality Request 

 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request 

short-term confidential treatment for the following information until 180 days 

after the Grant Date in order to ensure sensitive business information remains 

confidential until the actual marketing of the device:  

 

 

External photos 

Test Setup photos 

User’s manual 

Internal Photos 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Joe Stachula  

Voyetra Turtle Beach, Inc. / CTO & SVP of Product Development 

Phone: 001-408-638-7381 

Fax: 001-408-796-7416 

Email: joe.stachula@turtlebeach.com 

 

 


